What is Study Shaq?

Study Shagq is an opportunity for students to have a quiet place to complete
schoolwork and to get help from educators.

When is it?

Study Shaq takes place each week on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday from
3:15 - 4:15.

How can my child go to Study Shaq?

Students simply need to have a pass from one of their teachers to attend.

How does my child get home after Study Shaq?

An activity bus is available to all bus riders. Please note: the bus leaves
Pinewood between 4:30 and 4:45. In addition, the bus will not be visiting all the
normal bus stops. Students will be dropped off at elementary schools and a few

other big stops. You can plan to meet the bus at the stop, or your child would
walk from there. The number of students riding affects how soon your child gets
to their stop.

If students are not taking the bus home or walking home,

parents may pick up at the front door at 4:15.
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